
 
 

 

Date: April 9, 2019 

RE: Power-Wash Reminder 

For: Edgewater Homeowner’s Association  

 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

On behalf of The Board of Edgewater Homeowners’ Association we would like to remind all the 

residents of Edgewater Community to power-wash the exterior of their homes by June 30th, 2019. 

 

Any home found with a dirty exterior after June 30th, 2019 will be sent a violation letter and a fine 

will be accessed to their account.  It is the Association's sincere desire to uphold the value of your 

home and the neighborhood by maintaining its general beauty.  We hope that you share in the same 

desire.  

  

In case you complete this prior to the deadline, please email us pictures with your address/account 

number so your account can be updated immediately. 

  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at (614) 766-6500 or email us 

at customerservice@rpmanagement.com.  

 

Thank you for your assistance in doing your part to keep Edgewater HOA a great place to call 

home.   

 

 

 Respectfully,  

 

 

On Behalf of the Board of Directors,  

 

Real Property Management, Inc., AAMC, AMO  

An Associa Member Company for 

Edgewater Homeowner’s Association, Inc. 

mailto:customerservice@rpmanagement.com

